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RE: Bishop Tube Cost Recovery 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

( 484) 250 - 5871
( 484) 250 - 5931

In a letter dated May 5, 2000, the Department of Environmental Protection 
("Department") notified Johnson Matthey, Inc. ("Johnson Matthey") that there was a release of a 
contaminant or hazardous substances at the site of the Bishop Tube Company ("Bishop Tube"), 
Frazier, East Whiteland Township, Chester County, now known as the Bishop Tube Hazardous 
Sites Cleanup Act site ("Site"). 

The May 5, 2000 letter informed Johnson Matthey that the Department had determined 
that further response action and investigation at the Site were necessary and as a former owner 
and operator of Bishop Tube, Johnson Matthey may be responsible for any environmental 
investigations or cleanup actions necessary at the Site. 

Section 701 of the Pennsylvania Hazardous Sites Cleanup Act, Act of October 18, 1988, 
P.L. 756, 35 P.S. §§ 6020.101-6020.1305 ("HSCA"), 35 P.S. § 6020.?0l(a)(l)(iii), states that a
person shall be responsible f<:,r a release or threatened release of hazardous substances from a site
if that person owns or operates the site during the time of the release or threatened release of
hazardous substances. Such responsibility includes liability for reasonable and necessary or
appropriate costs of remedial response incurred by the Department. The Department's
information indicates Johnson Matthey owned and operated at the Site from approximately 1951
through 1969, during which time a release of hazardous substances occurred.
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